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5th Jan 

 2021 

Happy New Year 

I hope you all had a good Christmas break and all stayed safe and well. 

 

Value of the month  

December Value is Endurance and the stories used to support this are 

‘Down in the well’ Jeremiah 17 and ‘The Good Shepherd’ Matthew 18  

(SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used). 

 
Well here we go again! 

 

Remote Learning 

For children in Years 1-6 your class teacher should have sent out today, 

or will be sending this afternoon, information via J2E about accessing 

work for the next few weeks and when there will be live lessons 

available for your child to access. We will try to make this as effective 

as possible. Daily work will be set on J2E and other websites so please 

make sure your child has their logins (which are in their reading record) 

and are available daily. We will try to offer a full range of work 

including Music and French. 

Information for Nursery and Reception will be sent separately. 

  

Staffing 

We welcome Ms Hall to our school who will be teaching Year 6. She is 

looking forward to working with the children, albeit in a different way 

to how she was expecting. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to both Miss Green and Miss Smith who are expecting 

babies in the summer term.  We are looking forward to welcoming two 

new additions to our High Wych family!! 

 

Key workers 

Information for key workers and vulnerable children who have 

requested places has been sent out. If you have not received this and 

were expecting it please let the office know. 

 

Dates for the term 
 

5th January 2021 Term starts 

15th – 19th February Half term 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


